
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 If your pet strays from home, it will be  
retrieved by Guelph Humane Society. 

 
 A dog tag provides us with the ability to                                             

contact you so that your dog can be identified 
and reunited with you. 

 
 You will get contacted immediately if your                                          

dog is injured and is being transported to a                                             
veterinarian for care. 

 
 It’s the law!  By-law 80/2016 requires that                                           

all dogs in Guelph/Eramosa have a                                                         
Township dog tag license. 

Older Adults Centre  

March 8
th

  1 to 3:30 p.m. 
March 13

th
  9 a.m. to 12 p.m 

Cash or cheque accepted at this location 

 

Royal Distributing Athletic  

Performance Centre (RDAPC)  

March 7
th

 – 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. 
March 16

th
 – 1 to 3:30 p.m. 

Debit, cash, or cheque accepted at this location 
 

Why is it important to get an annual Dog Tag? 


